
 

 

 

 John C. Egertson, AICP 
County Administrator 

302 N. Main Street, Culpeper, Virginia 22701 
Phone: (540) 727-3427  

E-mail: jegertson@culpepercounty.gov 

 

 
 
October 3, 2023 
 
Tamarah Holmes, Ph.D 
Director Office of Broadband 
Department of Housing and Community Development 
600 East Main Street, Ste 300 
Richmond, VA 23219 
 
         Re:  VATI FY24 
Dear Dr. Holmes: 
 
I am providing this VATI Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of Housing and Community 
Development of Culpeper County intends to submit an application for the FY2024 Virginia Telecommunication 
Initiative (VATI). 
 
Laura Loveday will be our main point of contact for the purposes of the application process, and can be reached 
at: 
 
803 South Main Street, Culpeper VA 22701 
540-727-3410 x 5 
lloveday@culpepercounty.gov 
 
Culpeper County understands that this VATI Application Notice is required in order to submit an application 
for the 2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative and that this notice is not binding on the entity represented 
by the undersigned, Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development. 
 
 
      Sincerest regards, 
 

                                                                   
 
      John C. Egertson, AICP 
      County Administrator 
 
 
cc:  Laura Loveday, AICP  
 Special Projects and Grants Administrator 


